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Bill of Quantities in the procurement of works 
 

The purpose of this Directive is to give effect to the budgetary measure which 

requires public bodies to henceforth prepare Bill of Quantities for all capital projects 

to enable more realistic budget provisioning. 

 
2. In this respect, public bodies are required to include Bill of Quantities when 

seeking financial clearance and in the bidding documents for all works projects 

exceeding Rs 5 million. 

 
3. This Directive takes effect on 1 October 2021 and supersedes Directive 57. 
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